Board of County Commissioners

Workshop:  Infrastructure Committee

January 13, 2009

The Board of County Commissioners for Wakulla County met for a Workshop on Tuesday, January 13, 2009 with Chairman Howard Kessler presiding.  Present were Commissioners George Green, Lynn Artz, Alan Brock and Mike Stewart.  Also, present were County Administrator Ben Pingree, County Attorney Ron Mowrey and Deputy Clerk Evelyn Evans.

The purpose of the workshop is an update to the Board from the Infrastructure Committee and County Staff to include historical subdivisions and other issues.

The Infrastructure Committee was present and able to provide the Board with information regarding stormwater, a proposed alternative interior corridor to Highway 319, and sewer with the associated costs for the historic subdivisions.

The Infrastructure Committee is recommending that the Board pursue a stormwater study and the Board would like to move forward in that direction.

This item will come back for ratification at the next Board meeting.

There being no further business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 7:00 p.m.

